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    We pay our respects to the Wangaaypuwan Ngiyampaa people on whose land we meet and learn. 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION 

Administration Office Hours - 8.30am - 3.30pm 
School commences at 8.55am-School finishes at 3.05pm 

 

Students are not supervised before 8.30am 

Principal’s Report 
 
Congratulations to Liv Cain and Tom Preisig who came first and second respectively in round 3 of the CWA public speaking competition held 
in Bourke on Tuesday. They will now progress to the next round to be held in Narromine in week 9.  
 
Congratulations to our touch football team on their success. Some great teamwork, determination and ball skills saw them win against Bourke. 
They will now play Narromine later in the term. 
 
Congratulations to our league team for their win in Dubbo last week. They will now play Parkes later in the term.  
 
Good luck to our netball team playing in Lake Cargelligo this week.  
 
A great array of book characters was on display on Wednesday for National Simultaneous Story Time. It’s not often I look out of my office 
window of a morning and see a bride and groom walk through the front gate, closely followed by a Spiderman and 2 princesses. Great job Mrs 
Whitey for organising another entertaining event 
 
Reminders: 
- The front office is open from 8.30. Calls to the office before 8.30 are not answered. Staff may be on site working in their own unpaid time, 
but they are not answering phones. With this in mind, please call the office after 8.30,  
- SENTRAL Parent Portal information has gone home. This is a free app. Please register using the key that went home in the note and then 
link your students. This app has replaced Class Dojo and will be a key means of communicating with parents and carers. Please sign up and 
remember to link all of your students to the account, 
- as the weather cools off that winter uniform is available through the school. All students should be in full uniform every day. If you require 
assistance with this, please contact me via the front office. 
 
Have a great weekend everyone. 
 
Jonathan Harvey 
Principal 
 

We are a school community of Responsible, Respectful, Learners 

CPS Athletics Carnival 
 

Friday 2nd  June 
 

9.30am 
 

Parent helpers needed  
 

If your child orders a lunch order it will be 
delivered to the oval at lunchtime. 



WHAT’S HAPPENING AT CPS 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

26.05 
To 

29.05 

 Mid-Term Break 
  
 Students return Tuesday 30th 

02.06  Athletics Carnival 

12.06  Queen’s Birthday (Public Holiday) 

03.07 
To 

14.07 

 School Holidays 

17.07  Staff Development Day 

18.07  Students Return for Term 3 

18.08 
To 

21.08 

 Mid-Term Break 

25.09 
To 

06.10 

 School Holidays 

09.10  Staff & Students Return for Term 4 

10.11 
To  

13.11 

 Mid-Term Break 

Week Date Class 

4 19.05.23 MC Classes 

6 02.06.23 No Assembly 
due to 

 Athletics Carnival 

8 16.06.23 K/1S 

Whole School ASSEMBLY 
Start: 12.05pm 

 

School Attendance 
 
 

If you would like more information about attendance, please go to the link below.  
 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/attendance-behaviour-and-
engagement/school-attendance 

PBL  
Focus of the Week 

 

 
 

Walk safely around the school 
 
 
 

Responsible Respectful 
 Learners 

CPS Newsletter is available: 
 
 
 
 

• via Facebook - Cobar Public School 
• CPS website https://cobar-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
• Printed copies can be collected from the CPS               

Administration Office if you prefer this format. 





Rain Jackets available now! 
 

Sizes 4-16 
 

Call into front office to purchase! 
 

$25 









Spelling Bee 2023 

CPS will be holding our Spelling Bee on       
Tuesday 20th June. 

 
Please find below the link for students to practice 

their spelling  words. 




